411 Brixton Avonue
Ste L&E’beﬂ. Pele
June 9, 1962

Dear lir, Bmtain,
Thank you for the letter and observations of lay 8
I an sorry that I wes unable to answer sooncr, but I was busy
working on the display of the Comet end I'ova Scction for the
meeting in Idnontons Your Centre was well roprescated in the
C & 1T éisplay. CL the five boards I made for the whole CiU
Programmne, one 111 onc represented the Hamdlton Centre.
Best regards to you and your Centre, and T hope that
you keep up the geod work.
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